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Our Commando Joe launch got off to a great start on Wednesday.  A secret box of equipment  
arrived in school over half term and was put to good use in the first of many missions.  The children were very 
enthusiastic and are looking forward to completing many more. 
 
Our fundraising for the 25 Alive Hospice Care campaign is coming to an end we will announce a final total next 
week.  Thank you to everyone who has supported us with this. 
Reception and Nursery will be selling their decorated jam jars for £1.00 on Monday.   
 

 
 
On Friday March 6th, we will be celebrating world book day with different reading activities in 
school.  Please could everyone bring a favourite book to read and a book they have already read 
to swap with another family. This is a non-uniform day – dress as a Book Character if you would 
like to. 
 
 

 
On Wednesday 18th March, Y1, 2, 3, 4 will be going to Newcastle.  Y3 and 4 are visiting the Great North Museum for 
a Land of the Pharaohs workshop.  Y1,2 are visiting the Discovery Museum for a Transport through the ages 
workshop. 
 
On Thursday 19th we are holding parents evening.  Please phone for an appointment if you have not already done so. 
 
On Friday 20th, we are holding a Mother’s Day celebration from 9.00am.  The whole school are singing followed by 
tea and cake for Mothers and Carers. 
 
On Friday March 27th, there will be coffee and cake for parents from 2.15pm and an Easter Egg competition for the 
children, run by the PTA.  Further details will follow. 
 
Our Rugby after school continues on a Monday for KS2 and Horrid Henry club for KS1 on a Tuesday. 
 
Our league football matches start soon – the children in KS2 who have volunteered to join the football team will 
have a letter shortly. 
 
The Summer Fair will take place in Bamburgh on Sunday 7th June and we will be asking for raffle donations, tombola 

prizes, baking etc., plus the commitment of a few hours of your time.  Please put this date in your diaries.  Raffle 

donations/tombola prizes can be sent in from next week. 

 
We welcome Kate Brotherton – Annie-Rose’s mum in Early Years, who has volunteered to take over as Chair of the 

PTA .  The current PTA committee, as mentioned before, would like to resign and allow new parents to move into 

their roles.  No one has come forward to volunteer for the role of Treasurer or Secretary so for the foreseeable 

future those roles will be taken back into school.  The Summer Fair will continue to run as a separate event under 

the umbrella of the PTA in conjunction with the school. 

A PTA meeting will be held on Thursday 12th March at 3.15pm to formalise these changes. 

By virtue of having a child in school, every parent is a part of the PTA and we hope that as many of you as possible 

will be able to attend. 

 

 


